March Newsletter

Miss Becki's Cell: 587-877-7827, Emalil: littlestarplayschool@hotmail.com
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We will be providing “All Day Care”
March 10th and 24th and 27th - 31st
for both St.G kiddos & Little Stars,
So please get sighed up as we can
only have a maximum number of

kids!
HAPPY
* DAY

WHY CAN'T YOU
BORROW MONEY
FROM LEPRECHAUNS?

BECAUSE THEY
ARE ALWAYS A
LI TTI.E SHOR T.

“All Day Care”

March Birthdays!
Hanna 27th
Owen Rad 29th
Deacon 31st

Please reach out if you have any questions
Hugs: Miss Britnee, Miss Emily , Miss Sharon
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